
From: Diana Lilly < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:27 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; leif 
palmberg < > 
Subject: Site Specific Zoning Reference Number PLRZ20240003 

 
Dear Trustees Gauvreau, Mabberley and Planners Stockdill and Kojima, 
 
I am writing to support application reference number PLRZ20240003 for rezoning from Rural Residential to site-
specific industrial. 
 

I am particularly supportive of this application because: 
 

1. It provides much needed zoning for operating a small business 

2. It will, over the long run, provide an orchard and cidery - which I think is a creative 
business idea that will be supported by islanders 

3. The owner has demonstrated that he understands the importance of a water plan for 
an orchard, and has already put in a pond. 
 

Thank you for considering this rezoning. 
 

Diana Lilly 

 

 


